From: Angela Stacey

Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:38 AM

To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request for Sept 7 public agenda

Hello,

I am writing today because I am very concerned with the path the city is on in regards to vaccine mandates. I cannot believe that the public servants in the city let alone our country and around the world are allowing for the creation of a two tiered society. It is disgusting. If it is possible I would like to speak at the meeting on Tuesday September 7<sup>th</sup>. I will await your response. Thank you,

Angela

Sent from  $\underline{\text{Mail}}$  for Windows